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Hello Beloved Children's Home Friends, 

We hope you're enjoying the fresh breeze
of spring! We have some wonderful
updates to share from our Meru campus:

Recently, our children received essential
dental care with check-ups and cleanings
(we suspect this may have been “a first” for
them). We thank God for the resources to
provide this as we are committed to
improving their health.

 

BeforeBefore AfterAfter

In more exciting news, the construction of
our new dining hall is underway! This will
be a fantastic addition, serving many
important needs. Please join us in praying
for a safe and speedy construction process.



Patrick Mutwiri,Patrick Mutwiri,
Children’s Home DirectorChildren’s Home Director

“Calvary greetings, I would like to take this golden“Calvary greetings, I would like to take this golden
opportunity to most sincerely thank all the supportersopportunity to most sincerely thank all the supporters
who have consistently supported the World Reachwho have consistently supported the World Reach
Children's Home. We thank God that through yourChildren's Home. We thank God that through your
support we are putting up a modern kitchen, diningsupport we are putting up a modern kitchen, dining
hall, children's library, and the college students’hall, children's library, and the college students’
dormitory. We were in a very pathetic situation, sincedormitory. We were in a very pathetic situation, since
the termites were winning the battle on our woodenthe termites were winning the battle on our wooden
dining hall. But the good news is that, through yourdining hall. But the good news is that, through your
giving, the grace is winning.giving, the grace is winning.

God bless you so much for your continued support.God bless you so much for your continued support.
Yours in Christ’s service,Yours in Christ’s service,

Here to share more about this exciting
development is our Children's Home
Director, Patrick Mutwiri:

Would you partner to provide the support we must raise for
the mission of World Reach to serve our Children’s Home?

• Go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set up monthly
recurring gifts under the campaign for “Kenya Children’s

Home”

• Make a check payable to World Reach and mail to the
address below with a note indicating your preference for

supporting "Kenya Children’s Home ministry"


